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The next meeting of the GBOS will be Monday, May 15 at:
Keller Williams Building, 18050 Saturn Lane, Nassau Bay 77058

The meeting will start at 7:00. Please plan to attend and bring a guest! Refreshments will be potluck.
Fr. Ted will give a presentation on “Equador Orchids in Splendor”. Orchids from Ecuador we can bloom
and some we cannot, plus the WOC (World Orchid Conference).

/ GBOS Picnic N

Thank you, Katherine, for hosting the
Y ,,“%% GBOS picnic at your lovely home, yard and
0/

greenhouse. It was a beautiful day, the food was
delicious and the plant exchange was abundant.
We also celebrated Larry’s birthday with a
beautifully decorated cake.

Photo of our GBOS display at the HOS Show.
Thanks to all who helped make this a stunning display.

Orchid Tip of the Month

Recycle natural wine corks for
use in vanda baskets or in pots
with pebbles on the bottom.
Plants show no preference
for vintage, grape varietal or
region of origin of the wine.

Our next meeting will be on Monday, June 19, 2017.

Mr. Denny Hass of Spring Orchids will make a presentation on “Hybridization of Orchids and the Orchid Family
Tree” and will have orchids available for purchase.

If you have not paid you annual dues yet, please do so, so that I can make a new membership directory which
will be distributed at our June 19th meeting.

If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at: joycemcmillan@att.net
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